
Silver Creek Community Association 
3048 Hornsberger Road, Salmon Arm B.C. V1E 3H1 

 
 
 
 

Dear Jodi and the CSRD Board, 
 
I am writing this letter on behalf of the Silver Creek Community Association to request to 
use some of the Community Works Funds in order to do an environmental upgrade on our 
Community Hall (Recreational Infrastructure).  Our Community Association has not 
previously requested Community Works Funds.  We are very excited to have an opportunity 
to upgrade our hall to more efficient fixtures and to ultimately reduce our energy and water 
consumption.  Not only will this have a positive financial impact on our hall operating costs, 
it will also improve our footprint on the environment.   
 
The work we are looking to complete at this time is an update on our toilets to dual flush 
low flow toilets, spring loaded automatic taps, replace 4 windows to argon filled vinyl, 
replace one exterior door to an insulated door, add weather stripping on exterior doors, add 
one interior door at entry way to reduce draft and heat lost when exterior door is opened, 
replace all light fixtures (inside and out) and bulbs to energy efficient LED, replace current 
paper towel dispensers in washrooms with energy efficient air hand dryers, and to replace 
current emergency lighting and exit lights with energy efficient LED Fixtures and Bulbs. The 
total cost of the upgrade will be $17,793.17 plus applicable taxes. 
 
Thank you so much for the consideration, 

 
 

 
Sincerely  
 
 
Rachel Wycherley 
Silver Creek Community Association Director At Large 
Phone number: 250-938-8064 
 
 
 
President: Colleen Greig 250-832-4699 
Vice President: Walter Grewe 250-833-5698 
 


